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TWO VEHICLE CRASH IN THE VILLAGE OF ADDYSTON 

 

Village of Addyston, July, 26th 2015 – Hamilton County Sheriff Jim Neil reports a two 

vehicle crash that occurred at the intersection of U.S. 50 and Dining Lane in the Village 

of Addyston on Sunday July 26, 2015 at 3:08 pm. 

 

    A 1960 Chevrolet Impala operated by Gilbert Russell, male, age 69 of Cincinnati, 

Ohio was traveling westbound on U.S. 50 approaching Dining Lane. A 2014 Nissan  

operated by Jerry Schnell, male, age 78 of Cincinnati, Ohio was traveling southbound 

on Dining Lane. Mr. Schnell made a left turn onto eastbound U.S. 50 and failed to 

observe Mr. Russell approaching the intersection. Mr. Schnell's vehicle entered into the 

path of  Mr. Russell's vehicle, causing the two vehicles to collide.  

 

  Mr. Russell's wife, Sandra Russell, was a passenger in Mr. Russell's vehicle at the 

time of the crash. Mrs. Russell  was transported to University Hospital by Miami 

Township Fire Department for treatment of non-life threatening injuries. 

     Mr. Russell was transported to University Hospital by Miami Township Fire 

Department where he is listed in critical condition. 

  A juvenile passenger in Mr. Russell's vehicle was transported to Children's Hospital by 

Delhi Township Fire Department for treatment of non-life threatening injuries. 

    Mr. Schnell was transported to Mercy West Hospital by Whitewater Township Fire 

Department for treatment of non-life threatening injuries. 

    Mr. Russell's vehicle was not equipped with safety restraints. 

    Mr. Schnell was utilizing his safety restraint at the time of crash.  

      

     Alcohol, drugs and speed are not believed to be factors in the crash.  The crash 

remains under investigation by the Hamilton County Sheriff's Traffic Safety Unit. 
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